
 

 

Esther Bendahan Cohen 

Directora del Instituto de estudios judíos 

Centro Sefarad-Israel  calle  Mayor nº 69 Madrid. 

 

Dear Mr. Ponce de Leon, 

 

As Centro Sefarad-Israel, we would like to outline the contribution of 

Jew'els of Spain in terms of the history of the Sephardic community 

and the coexistence of different cultures. 

 

We are proud to grant our support to this project and we shall focus 

on making it known. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Esther Bendahan Cohen 

 


